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From: NoReply <noreply@scottsdaleaz.gov>  

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:36 AM 

To: Cluff, Bryan <bcluff@ScottsdaleAZ.gov> 

Subject: CASE 12-DR-2024 - THE BISHOP 

 

Hello, I would very much like to see that this development includes a shaded walkway that has 

a break between the sidewalk and the road. Is is possible to request glass (there is a LOT of 

glass) that is bird friendly? (Bird-friendly glass is designed to reduce the risk of birds flying into 

windows by making glass more visible to birds. ) -- sent by Cathy Davis (case# 12-DR-2024) 

 

 

 

 
  © 2025 City of Scottsdale. All Rights Reserved.  

 


